January 2021

Dear FAHS Members and Friends,

We hope you had a wonderful Holiday Season and we wish you the best in the New Year!

It's that time of the year when we ask for the support of our Regular Members and welcome those who wish to become New Members. We appreciate the continued support we have received from our loyal members and thanks so much to those who have become Life Members of FAHS.

With your paid membership, you will receive the FAHS Newsletter, have access to museum files and receive a discount on purchases made at the museum. As you may already know, FAHS dues are used in part for the benefit of Lincoln Way Student Scholarships, Frankfort's historical preservation, KidsWork Children's Museum, our annual subscription to Ancestry.com thru the Frankfort Public Library and to help maintain a smooth running historical society and museum.

We continue to ask for VOLUNTEERS to greet visitors on Sundays from 11:00 to 2:00, ensuring that the museum can be open on a regular basis. We're so grateful to those who have given of their time in the past year! Please call me at 815-325-9181 or 815-469-6541 to reserve your Sunday. Thank You!

Please use this form to stay current with your membership or to become a New Member and mail to: FAHS, P. O. Box 546, Frankfort, IL 60423

Sincerely,

tudy Schultz

For FAHS		
NAME	Would you like to help us?	
ADDRESS	House Walk	Fall Festival
PHONE	Newsletter	Article Contributor
() \$ 10.00 STUDENT MEMBERSHIP	Museum Display	Filing/Computer
() \$ 20.00 INDIVIDUAL MEMBERSHIP	Sunday Volunteer	Cleaning/Gardening
() \$ 30.00 FAMILY MEMBERSHIP		
() \$ 50.00 BUSINESS MEMBERSHIP		
() \$100.00 LIFE MEMBERSHIP (One time fee)		